
 The 1:40 CLUB  

Spring 2024 

January 22nd – May 9th    

 
Monday    1:40 – 2:30 PM P. O’Leary  ZOOM 875-778-0147    

                    1:50 – 4:00 PM J. Medlen  Great Hall 4th floor 

Tuesday   1:40 – 2:30 PM P. O’Leary  ZOOM 875-778-0147 

    1:50 – 3:00 PM J. Medlen  Great Hall 4th floor   

             2:20 – 4:00 PM D. Grzeczka  Great Hall 4th floor              

Wednesday 1:40 – 2:30 PM P. O’Leary    Great Hall 4th floor 

   Thursday   1:40 – 2:30 PM P. O’Leary   Great Hall 4th floor  

          3:20 – 5:00 PM D. Grzeczka  Great Hall 4th floor 

GET FREE HELP IN YOUR MATH CLASS!  Please take advantage of this help either in the Great 
Hall of Study on the 4th floor or using the ZOOM online meeting site with your phone or computer.   
1) Go to Zoom.us, 2) Click on ‘JOIN A MEETING’, and 3) Enter the number listed for your time. 
Questions? Email Patrick O’Leary poleary@ssc.edu, Diane Grzeczka dgrzeczka@ssc.edu,  or 
Jennifer Medlen jmedlen@ssc.edu.  Thank you.  Have a great semester! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Room 3260 & ZOOM, January 22nd – May 9th, 2024 

Monday        Tuesday 
12:00 – 12:50 PM L. Curless Room 3260  12:00 – 12:50 PM    L. Curless Room 3260        
2:20 – 4:00  PM       D. Grzeczka Room 3260    2:00 – 3:40 PM       G. Horn Room 3260 
                            5:00 – 6:40 PM      D. Anderson ZOOM 886-792-5468 
                                                                  
Wednesday      Thursday 
12:00 – 12:50 PM L. Curless Room 3260 8:00 – 9:40 AM      D. Anderson ZOOM 886-792-5468 
2:20 – 4:00 PM D. Grzeczka Room 3260 12:00 – 12:50 PM   L. Curless Room 3260 
                                                                            2:00 – 3:40 PM      G. Horn Room 3260    
GET FREE HELP WITH: Your math class, practice and study for the ALEKS placement test, and/or 
other test preparation!  Please take advantage of this help in room 3260 or by using the ZOOM online 
meeting site with your phone or computer.  1) Go to Zoom.us, 2) Click on ‘JOIN A MEETING’, and 3) 
Enter the number listed for your time.  Questions? Email Greg Horn ghorn@ssc.edu  Need help with 
math? Having trouble with an online course? Come see us! Open January 22nd – May 9th. 
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